
Muslim Student Association at Porter 

GOAL 
Providing all students, from all faiths and backgrounds, an opportunity to learn about Islam and 
have an open dialogue. This will provide a space for students to stay interconnected with one 
another and to share ideas, values, and traditions that they participate in.  

Parent Volunteers are Welcome to Help! 
Interested in volunteering, please email one of the Club Leaders:  

 Marina Liaqat at marinaliaqat@hotmail  or Aisha Choudhri at aschoudhri@gmail.com 

 

WHO:  Porter students in grades 1-5 

WHEN: 2nd TUESDAY of every month from 3:45 - 4:45pm 

WHERE: Porter cafeteria 

BEGINS:  The first club meeting will be Wednesday, September 21st. 

SIGN UPS... 

LIMITED to first 25 students who turn in PAPER COPY permission form (TO FRONT OFFICE) 

DEADLINE to submit your permission form is Monday, September 19th.  

Accepted students with be notified VIA EMAIL.  

 

By signing and submitting this form, I give permission for my student to participate in the Muslim 

Student Association Club AND I understand that I MUST pick up my student at the end of the club 

meeting, no later than 4:45pm. 

Student Name:          Grade:   

Parent PRINTED Name:          

Parent Email:            

Parent Phone:            

Parent signature:           

Only a PAPER COPY of permission form turned into FRONT OFFICE will be accepted.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Liaqat at marinaliaqat@hotmail. 
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